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	LOWTON WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

7th June 2019



Congratulations to this week’s Merit Award winners, Maths Masters, Star Writers and Reading Champions of the week. This week’s theme was ‘Children who help others feel part of a group’.
	Class
	Gold
	Silver
	Bronze 
	Maths Masters of the week
	Star Writer of the week
	Reading Champion of the week

	REC
	Eddie R-S.
Grace M.
	Daisy S.
Saengarun K.
	Emilie R.
Joshua C.
	Louis W.
Charlie F.
	Poppy S.
Lucy F.
	Starlett F-R.
Maisie C.

	Year 1
	Oliver K.
Ty H.
	Elliot K.
Heidi H.
	Tom M.
William L.
	Jack S.
Phoebe S.
	Evan R.
Jake W.
	Leah K.
Buddy B.

	Year 2
	Bella W.
William P.
	Mason W.
Dastan D.
	Rebecca W.
Joshua W.
	Jamie S.
Freja H.
	Andres B.
Emily G.
	Bethany R.
Jake B.

	Year 3
	Michael M-D.
Finn S.
	Morgan F.
Niamh D.
	Destiny M.
Raffy I.
	Isaac W.
Ollie B.
	Amelia L.
Imogen R.
	Sadie O.
Isla L.

	Year 4
	Persia D.
Ruby D.
	Rukia S.
Harriet G.
	Liam C.
Jamie P.
	Shaun S.
Tom A.
	Layla H.
Ben W.
	Olivia K.
Dexter S.

	Year 5
	Faith N.
Millie H.
	Molly B.
Ruby U.
	Bronwyn E.
Luke P.
	Harry M.
Layla P.
	Mason B.
Bethany S.
	Alex B.
Isaac C.

	Year 6
	Freya B.
Cole B.
	Steven M.
Poopy S.
	Leo C.
Chloe P.
	Peter Y.
Lucas H.
	Emily S.
Harvey B.
	Maisie R.
Ellis K.


	Ladybirds
	312
	Dragonflies
	334

	Bees
	278
	Grasshoppers
	270


Overall winners are Dragonflies with 334 points.
Maypole

Last term, we were treated to a 'dance around the Maypole', to celebrate British traditions. The children performed dance routines on the school field and were thrilled to see the ribbons make patterns around the pole. Many thanks to Mrs Gould for organising the event.
Music Workshop
Before half term, Year 6 took part in a Music workshop during Arts Week. The children looked at song lyrics and song patterns and worked with Mr Heap on creating their own song lyrics which they performed in groups. The children really enjoyed the session and performing.

Pop Project
Before half term, the whole school took part in a Music/PSHE workshop during Arts Week. The theme of the workshop was 'I feel good' and educated the children on how to look after their mind, body and spirit. The Pop Project did this through songs, quizzes, dancing and meditation. The assembly was amazing and the children really enjoyed the experience. Thank you to Mrs Cooke and The Friends Association for organising and funding the event.

Mental Health Awareness and Emotional Well-Being Drop in Sessions
On Thursday 13th June, parents/ carers are invited to attend our drop-in session regarding Mental Health Awareness and Emotional Well-Being. 

Refreshments will be served in the hall from 9am for parents to come along and find out more about how together we can support children’s well-being.

Information and advice will be available from school and our new CAMHS link worker, Cath Burns, who is working very closely with school and parents to support our young people.

Year 5 & 6 Disco

Please be reminded that the Year 5 and Year 6 disco will be held on Tuesday 11th June 3.15pm – 5.00pm. If you would like your child to attend please return the form and money by Monday morning. Thank you.

Reception and Year 1 Maths Meeting

Before the holiday, letters were sent home regarding the KS1 Maths meeting on Thursday 13th June at 9.15am. If you wish to attend the meeting please return this slip to school as soon as possible. Thank you.

Summer Term Dinner Menus

Please be reminded that it is Week 2 on the dinner menu.
Friends Events: 

Year 5/6 Disco – Tuesday 11th June – (3.15pm – 5.00pm).
Year 3 & 4 Film Club – Monday 17th June (3.15pm - 5.00pm).
Year 5 & 6 Film Club - Monday 24th June (3.15pm – 5.00pm).
Dates for Sports Day 

Infant Sports Day – Tuesday 25th June – 1.15pm. 
Junior Sports Day – Tuesday 18th June - 1.15pm.
After School Clubs

Reception Multi-Sports – Wednesday 12th June (3.15pm – 4.15pm).

Class 4 Gardening Club – Thursday 13th June (3.15pm – 4.15pm).
Out of School Achievements 
Well done to Olivia P. (C2) who achieved her 200m front crawl and gained her 100m front crawl badge at swimming
Well done to Olivia H. (C6) who received her bronze level for Life Saving.
Well done to Lily C. (C8) who won student karate this month.
Best wishes,
Mrs Jeanette Westhead

Headteacher                         
